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Medical Procedure 
 
The Department of Education promotes student health, supports student health 
care needs, and identifies and minimises health risks within the context of the 
schools’ resources, and the assistance available from specialist services.  
Principals will, in accordance with the Student Health Care in Public Schools 
Procedures: 
 
• obtain information from parents about their child’s health care needs; 
• respond to the health care needs of students; 
• develop plans for medical emergencies; and 
• develop and implement school procedures and practices to manage specific 

health issues. 
 
In accordance with this policy, parents are required to complete an 
Administration of Medication form if their child needs to have medication 
administered at school.  This may be in the case of daily consumption for short 
or long periods of time.  These forms are available from the front office.   
 
In the case of more severe ongoing medical needs such as asthma, diabetes or 
allergy a doctor will need to complete a Medical Plan for you and the school.  If 
you have any questions in regards to the type of procedures you need to follow 
please see our staff in the front office. 
 
 
 


